
NOTICE OF INSECTICIDE APPLICATION 
 

 
Attention: Parents/ Guardians of students attending the Harbor Springs Public 
Schools: 
 
The Harbor Springs Public Schools will be utilizing insecticide in and 
around all Harbor Springs Public Schools.   
 
Insecticide Type:  Dylox 6.2 Granular Insecticide 
 
The anticipated date of treatment: Saturday, May 11, 2024 
                                                              
 
Location (s) of Application:  Blackbird Elementary School 
       Harbor Springs Middle School 
       Harbor Springs High School 
 
If you have questions pertaining to this treatment, please contact: 
 
   Name: Ron Ouellette, Facilities Director 
   Email:   rouellette@harborps.org 
   Phone: 231.526.4825 

 


